
HB 2807 -- TAX CREDIT

SPONSOR: Aune

Beginning on or after January 1, 2025, a taxpayer may be allowed a
tax credit in the amount of $2,000 for each spontaneous fetal
death. The tax credit can only be claimed during the tax year in
which the death occurred.

The tax credits will be refundable, but will not be assigned,
transferred, sold, or otherwise conveyed.

This bill sunsets six years after the effective date.

This bill is similar to HB 1030 ( 2023).


